
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                          

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The next meeting of the West Pennine LMC will take place on Tuesday September 10th, 2024, commencing at 7.00pm 
– 9.00pm (hot buffet served from 6.30pm) at the offices of GTD Healthcare, New Century House, Progress Way, off 
Windmill Lane, Denton M34 2GP 
 
 
Chair:   Dr Amir Hannan 
 
In attendance: Welcome/ introductions from the Chair  

 
1. Conflicts of interest  

 
2. Apologies for absence – Dr Kiran Baillal 
 
 
3. Accuracy of minutes  
 
4. Matters Arising 
 
 
West Pennine wide: 
 

 
5. GP Collective Action in West Pennine area – All 

 
6. MCCD/ Medical Examiners programme - AH 
 
7. BMA – LMC England conference – 22nd November 2024 in London 

 
- Deadline for submission of motions Wednesday 11th September 2024 
- Deadline for registration of representatives – Friday 1st November 2024 

 
 
Oldham: 
 
8. IT issues in Oldham - AH 
 
 
9. Hospital (NHS and private) medications on discharge – MW 

 
10. Service providers telling patients unrealistic / incorrect information on obtaining results -MW 

 
11. GM Peer Ambassador role for primary care transformation – MW 

 
12. Larvae therapy in primary care - MW 
 
 
Tameside  
 
13. Tameside pathology laboratory – ongoing issues - AD 
 

 
 Glossop 
 
14. Tameside pathology laboratory – ongoing issues - AD 
 
 

Cont’d 

West Pennine 

Local Medical Committee 

Agenda – Tuesday 10th September 2024 
 



 

 

 
15. GP trainee update 

 
 

16. DPO update  
– Secondary uses data sharing - JH 
 

 
17. Practice Nurse update 

 
18. Practice Manager update  

 
19. GPC update – AD  
 
20. AOB – AGM – Thurs. 7th Nov, cancel meeting on 14th?  
 
 
Next LMC meeting – Tuesday 8th October 2024 via Teams 

 
 
 
 
Correspondence received July & August 2024 
 
 
BMA 
 

- GPC updates 
- Updates re GP Collective Action 
- Cloud Based telephony update 

 
 
 
GM Partnership 
 

- Letter re GP Connect – record updated in response to BMA guidance 
 
GPDF 
 

- GPDF AGM update 
- GPDF Chair’s newsletter 
- GPDF update re LMC support Network 

 
Oldham Place 
 

- Weekly updates 
 

 
 
Tameside Place 
 
 
 
Derbyshire LMC 
 

- Fortnightly updates 
 
 
Other 
 

- Letter to the Profession – Wes Streeting 


